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10–11:30 a.m. via Zoom 
 

Meeting called to order: 10 a.m.  
 

In attendance: Gwen Clancy, Ed Corbett, Patricia Cullinan, Kurt Ehlers, Nancy Faires, Heather Haddox, Emily King, Kerry 
Kuster, Johnathan Lam, Pat Miller (Chair), Gwen Raubolt, Gus Stuart, Jeff Whitesides, Amanda Williams 
 

Absent: Lenaya Andersen, Susan Bluhm, Nancy Dibble, Nick DiMeo, Maddie Dolan, Karla Henricksen, Misty Kinser, Rob 
Lively, Heather Lupkey, Edwin Lyngar, Elizabeth Morgan 
 

Guests: Jeffrey Alexander, John Kemp 



Page 2 of 2; Part-time Faculty Committee Minutes: 05/13/22   Rev.: 9/28/2022 

TMCC is an EEO/AA institution. See https://eeo.tmcc.edu for more information. 

categorized in positions such as Instructional Aide or Lab Assistants. Gus noted he will represent and vote for his 
constituency’s majority desire regardless of his personal opinion on an issue.  

Fall schedule for Part-Time Faculty Committee: Pat reviewed the meeting dates for Fall and offered discussion of the 
dates. There were no comments from the committee.  

Part-Time Faculty of the Month Awards: The committee discussed the awards and noted it is nice to be honored, but 
everyone is working hard. Suggestions were to work with the Recognition and Activities Committee and have recognition 
on the award display walls. A major frustration is the few nominations received and how to get more nominees. Gwen 
Raubolt noted she had issues getting nominations for the Excellence in Teaching Award as well. Professional Development 
will be more involved in the future. This topic will be discussed in the Part-Time Faculty Taskforce.  

Future of Koffee Klatches: Heather Haddox moved and Gwen Clancy seconded to suspend the Koffee Klatches. The 
motion passed with 9 ayes.  

Professional Development: Pat asked if the Professional Development is inclusive of Part-Time Faculty. Heather noted 
the workshops are not well-attended and no stipends are offered for most of the sessions. Dr. Alexander and Tommie Guy 
are working on providing a stipend.  

Meeting adjourned: 11:30 a.m.   

Next Meeting: September 16, 2022   
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